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Annual Banquet: Robinwood’s annual 

banquet and meeting will be held at the 

Old Post Grill, part of the Clarion Inn & 

Suites in Lake George, NY on April 5
th
, 

2014. There will be cocktails and hors 

d'oeuvres from 6 - 7 PM; and dinner 

(prime rib, stuffed chicken, veggies, etc.) 

will be served at 7 PM. If you plan to 

attend, please contact me and/or send 

$30 per meal/attendee to me before 

March 28th, 2014. A block of 15 rooms 

at $89.99-129.99 are reserved for 

members of Robinwood; call (518) 793-

3196 to make your room reservation. The 

hotel will provide a coupon book for The 

Factory Outlets, located next door. 
 

Gun raffle: Raffle tickets for the 

Browning X-Bolt White Gold 7MM-

08 caliber rifle are still available from 

Al. Please contact him at 518.369.5664 

to purchase tickets or to get 10-20 

tickets to sell to others. The rifle retails 

for $1400; details can be found at: 

http://www.browning.com/products/cat

alog/firearms/detail.asp?fid=023B&cid

=035&tid=235 
 

Dues and fees: The annual membership 

dues for 2014 will be the same as last year 

($700), and are owed by May 15. Cabin 

taxes have increased from $125 to $150 

and are due by August 15. Costs for 

propane tanks are now $100; Missed 

work weekends are $40 and guest fees 

remain at $10 or $5 (winter). All fees are 

due within 30 days from the date first 

incurred; a 10% per-month late fee is 

owed to the club thereafter. 

Events: The tentative date for spring 

work weekend is Saturday May 10th; 

the annual club picnic is Saturday July 

26th; and Fall Work weekend is 

Saturday September 13th, 2014. 
 

Buck pool: Jay Farrand won $150 for 

the heaviest deer (170 lbs) and Bruce 

Balliet won $50 in the random draw for the 

6 deer and 3 bear entered onto the game 

sheet at the lodge. 

ATVs, boats, parking, fishing and 

hunting: Please note that all ATVs and 

boats need to be registered, helmets are 

required for all ATV riders, ATVs have to 

be licensed and insured, PFDs have to be 

used while on the water, absolutely no 

parking is permitted on state land, and no 

motors are permitted in Lows Lake. All 

violations on state land by members or their 

guests will incur a fine of up to $700 or loss 

of membership. 

Sabattis LLC News: We would like to pay 

off several private loans, so please let Al 

know if you could purchase a full share 

($5000) or one or more units ($500) in 

Sabattis LLC. Call Al (cell, 518-369-5664) 

for more information. 
 

Calendars: Several 2014 Robinwood 

calendars are still on my shelf. Please let me 

know if you would like one mailed to you 

or dropped off at your cabin. You can send 

me a donation (minimum of $12) to cover 

material and mailing; any additional 

donations will go towards trout stocking. 
 

Please notify Barry if you have an e-mail 

account and did not get a message 

concerning this newsletter. 
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